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Purpose:
GABC Meeting
Location:
Grafton Cafeteria
Date: 

May 6, 2019
	Attendance
	
	
	
	
	

	Keith Zagursky-President
	X
	Sandra DiGangi-Membership
	X
	Shannon George-Senior Recognition and Scholarship
	

	Shannon Davie-Vice President
	X
	Darlene Heinz
Website
	X
	Kristen Teubert-Spiritwear
	X

	Melanie Houle-Secretary
	X
	Brandi Davis-Concessions
	
	Courtney Engel-Spiritwear
	X

	Erin Tapajna-Treasurer
	X
	Elisa Arnold-Concessions
	X
	Leah Whitten-Senior Recognition and scholarship
	

	Laura Parker-GHS Athletic Director
	X
	Tricia O’Grady-Volunteers
	
	Kathy Day-Banquet
	

	Clark Ward-GMS Athletic Director
	
	Chris Sievers-GHS Assistant AD
	
	Fundraising
	

	Publicity
	
	Outreach
	
	
	


Papa Murphy’s Representative: Tanner
· Food truck available to work at home football games
· Right now only offer pizza

· Hope to have wings and fries in the future

· Sell a slice for $2, split 50/50

· Hoping to get out for home games

· Want the exposure at Bailey field

· 8 slices/pizza

· can do bigger slices 6 slices
· if they do a percentage back; most likely would be 20-25% 

· cheese and pepperoni, can do others if we want
· they can cook the pizzas and bring them to us or they can sell them right from the food truck
· this would take the risk away from us but we don’t want them to sell anything else then pizza(no drinks
Elisa Arnold-Concessions

· Boys soccer has made almost $1000 in four home games

· Girls soccer is doing well

· Baseball has a lot of rescheduled games

· Baseball concessions hamburgers were left in the refrigerator and defrosted and had to be thrown away

· So we have no burgers at baseball

· Kirsten has been selling the hamburgers for $4 but they have been selling well
· May want to raise our prices next year
· Nachos $3

· Burgers and cheeseburgers $4

· Cheese on hotdogs for an extra $1

· Brandi marks up the prices 35%
· All items will be moved from school to Bailey before the end of the school year
· Do not buy any new supplies at the end of the year(for the banquet use what we have

Laura-AD

Postseason:
· We will host tennis

· Baseball and softball will host at least one (hopefully more) games

· Renovation-met with all coaches

· Everything will be out of school and into storage by June 10

· They are working on something for Clipper Camp and freshman orientation possibly at Tabb

Spiritwear-Kristen

· May do a clipper camp prior to the end of the school year (June 2ish)

· If so we do not have a lot of inventory may need to reorder

· Waiting to hear, will have to talk to Tidewater to see if this is possible
· Kristen is starting a new job

· Looking at adding a third person to their team (Courtney and Kirsten)

· We have to move the spirit wear trailer for renovation

· Krissten can take it to her house but would rather not

· Can we take it to Bailey??

· Can we move it to the front teacher lot?

· Never got the bill for the winter banquet t-shirts
· Middle school is having an incentive for attendance they get Grafton spirit wear

· Should be around $400

· We will promote online sales more next year

· We need a direct link on the school web site to get online sales up

· Need to request it through Whitney Cataldo
· It would be helpful for it to be a quick link on the main page

· Link on the Monday Message?

Erin-Treasurer

· $7238 balance right now

· Scholarship money still needs to go out

· Still needs to get money for soccer and baseball

· Money is tight

· Not sure if we can spend money on more end of the year spiritwear

· After prom may not get any money

Other information

· Closet key doesn’t fit in the lockbox very well


Need to take the key off and store it somewhere else


It will now be in closet in the main GABC concessions room

Sandra-Membership
· 591 members ended last year at 564

· next year we will get a massive hit with everything going on

· need to push the online option

Next meeting:

Be at banquet by 5:00 pm June 10 for Spring Banquet

